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To: JudTestimony
Subject: Testimony on Draft LCO #3471

I have read the draft bill on police accountability and agree in principle with all the proposed amendments.  I 
hold our police in high regard but I also believe they hold themselves above the law too often and need more 
stringent checks and balances. They should definitely be trained on how to negotiate rather than retaliate 
with force 

Julia Regan 
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